Police

Present were Roland Sallada, Merrill Todd and Betty Hooper.

Mr. Donald lBelanger, new owner of Lot #2-A purchased from Dan & Kari Zwillinger, came in to discuss procedure for building in New Boston in regard to our Ordinance.

Howard Towne came in with questions regarding his Current Use and the method with which it was allowed.

Chief John Ballou called to report on the case of William LaForest of Mt. Vernon and Deputy Police Chief Mark Walsh held on Dec. 10, 1979 at the Milford District Court. Atty. David L. Nixon, town counsel, represented Deputy Walsh and he was found innocent.

The Selectmen nominated Richard LaBranche as alternate to the Board of Adjustment; Donald Prouty as alternate to the Board of Adjustment, their terms to serve one year. They also appointed William Caldwell as an alternate to the Pleaning Board.